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Dear parents and carers 

As you’re aware, we have organised a trip for Thursday 15 December for all students of Year 7. 
This is to see the pantomime Cinderella that is on at the Harlequin, to reward students for an 
excellent start to their secondary-school-education. We will be leaving school at 13:00 and 
students will be returned to school for 16:00. 

 If you haven’t already done so, we would be grateful for a contribution towards this trip (which 
can be made on Parent Pay). Contributions of up to £10 would be gratefully received. 

Do let us know if you have any questions and thank you for your support with this school trip. 

Kind regards 
Mrs Williams 

 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login

